
 
 

 

 
 
22 February 2024 
 
 
Gold 
 
By email: fyi-request-25701-0d25633c@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Gold 
 
Official information request regarding staff in the Pasifika unit 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 11 February 2024: 
 

“Can you provide the current number of permanent staff in the Pasifika unit.” 
 
There are currently 10 permanent staff presently in the Pasifika Student Success team. 
Two of these roles are .5 full-time equivalent. There is also one vacant role, that we are 
currently recruiting for.  
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Blair Doherty 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy  
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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